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Ansökan Stiftelsen Petersohns Minne 
 
 
 
 

I hereby certify that PhD student Sembian Sundarapandian is planning to participate in the 
31th International Symposium on Shock Waves, ISSW31, July 9-14, 2017, at Toyoda Au-
ditorium, Nagoya University, Nagoya, Japan. The homepage of the symposium may be 
found at:   http://akagi.nuae.nagoya-u.ac.jp/issw31/ 
 
Sembian is going to present the results of his research in an oral presentation and the ab-
stract of the presentation has been submitted and is enclosed in this application. In my 
opinion, presentation of the research results at international meetings is an important part 
of the PhD studies in terms of training presentation technique, subjecting the PhD student’s 
research to critical peer review, as well as being introduced to the ongoing research of the 
international research community. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Nicholas Apazidis 
Professor 
 

 


